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November/December Meeting 
* A motion was made, and seconded, to retain 2015 
club officers as 2016 club officers. 
 
* Discussion as to bringing the Piston Popper Web-
site up to date, Tom Sontag and others to update. 
  
* Change to an all electronic distribution of the club 
newsletter was discussed, and O-K'd 
  
* Sean Emery to finalize artwork for the club T-
shirts, and determine a order window, for those 
interested in purchasing. 
  
* A reminder that 2016 dues are same as 2015, no 
increase required at this time.  John Christensen will 
glad to receive them. 
  
* The February meeting, will also include the 
annual swap meet, bring things that need new 
homes! 
  
* Frozen-Fly to be held as customary, on New-years 
day, starting at 11am. 
  
* Bob Cheney gave an update on progress on new 
field talks, with airport officials. 
  
* Discussion of a kid/ parent oriented program, 
spearheaded by Keith Sandberg and others. 

  
 *There were 12 members attending at the meeting. 
  
  Wayne brought his P-40 for show and tell, Tom 
brought his mystery plane, thanks guys!  
 
Frozen Fun Fly 
It's time once again, for the annual New years 
day  ''FROZEN FLY''!  
 This years event will be at the Westwood middle 
school, due to the amount of snow that has recently 
fallen, it will be held in the parking lot, just south of 
where we have been flying. 
 It will start 11:00 am and run until 1:00pm 
As in the past, everyone who gets in a flight, 
will win a prize.  
 The weather forecast is for breezy and cool, but 
what do we care! 
Bob will be providing heat, so that there will be Hot 
chocolate, and of course,  Karen's world famous 
Chili. 
See you all there! 
 
Building Sessions 
Building sessions, the first of three scheduled, will 
begin on Sunday, January 3rd, from 10:00am until 
3-4pm. The second will be the first Sunday of 
February 7th, the third to be the first Sunday of 
March, the 6th. All sessions start at the same time, 
10am. 
As you know it will be at the EAA hangar, where 
we have our club meetings. 

Prop Wash 
December 2015 

 
Prop Wash is a publication of the Piston Poppers Inc., an AMA U-control club 

President: Tony Kubes 763-424-1045 Vice President: Keith Sandberg 763-477-9032 
Secretary: Jim Gevay 763-780-8140 Treasurer: John Christensen 651-489-1735 
Board Member: Keith Sandberg 763-477-9032 Editor: Sean Shug Emery 651-894-4079 
Safety Officer: Glen Peterson 651-687-0453 Field Marshal:   

Any articles for the newsletter are greatly appreciated and will be published as soon as possible. Send to 
seanemery2@mac.com 

Club web address is www.pistonpoppers.com 
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MEETING NOTICE: No Meeting for December 
– Anoka County Airport at 7:30 PM 
The Piston Poppers Club meetings are held on the last 
Thursday of each month at the Anoka Co. Airport in Blaine, 
MN. Enter the airport road from the automatic gates on the 
West side, turn right and go south past the airport beacon to 
the 2 
 hangar. It’s the Blue hangar between Thunderbolt Aviation 
and the Golden Wings Museum, next to the road. Meetings 
start at 7:30 PM. Visitors are always welcome. 

 


